
PUBLIC NOTICE 

In that Open Meetings Law has been modified temporarily under the current circumstances, the meeting 
scheduled for Tuesday will be held remotely using the ZOOM electronic platform.   

A BOARD WORKSHOP MEETING/VIDEO TELECONFERENCE of the Board of Education of the West 
Babylon Union Free School District will be held via ZOOM video teleconferencing on Tuesday, July 21, 2020, at 
6:00 PM.  The purpose of the video teleconference Board of Education workshop meeting is to discuss school 
reopening plans and procedures.  There will be no Executive Session. 

 There will be no public business and no public statements will be taken.  You will be able to view and listen 
to the workshop meeting by joining the virtual meeting using the following information:  

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://E2CCB-GST.zoom.us/j/99960926703 

Meeting ID: 999 6092 6703 

One tap mobile 

+16468769923,,99960926703# US (New York) 

+16465189805,,99960926703# US (New York) 

Dial by your location 

        +1 646 876 9923 US (New York);  +1 646 518 9805 US (New York) 

    Meeting ID: 999 6092 6703 

Find your local number: https://E2CCB-GST.zoom.us/u/aAyumx6nW 

Join by SIP 

99960926703@zoomcrc.com 

Join by H.323 

162.255.37.11 (US West); 162.255.36.11 (US East) 

Meeting ID: 999 6092 6703 

             There will be no agenda for this Board of Education workshop meeting. 

Barbara A. Burrows, District Clerk, 631-376-7008 
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